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Date: 2021-09-30
First Name: Roy
Last Name: Carter
Title: N/A
Organization: self
Address: 
City: Houston
State: TX
Zipcode: 
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: Congressional

Message:
Dear Senate Committee,

I have been a Houston resident for the past 12 years and have always been a member of the 18th Congressional
district led by
Congresswoman Shelia Jackson Lee.  I am dismayed and disappointed to see the new maps that have removed the
greater 3rd Ward
from the historic 18th Congressional district that was represented so ably by Barbara Jordan and Mickey Leeland. 
Please restore the
district to its original form.




